
 

The pictures included in this update are of the ledge rock removed from one small section of the hill by 

Evan’s heaven. The area is approximately 100 feet long. There are several other sections like this around 

the back of the lake. As you can imagine this slows the work down a bit, and increases the cost to 

remove the rock. Work continues on the back of the lake. We hope to have the finishing stage complete 

on the two mile of rebuilt roads in the next few weeks. Weather has set us behind, but we are still 

making good progress while working the side roads as we go. The goal is to continue from lot #1254 at 

South Shore Circle through Echo Knoll hill by the end of this fall. While we are there we will be working 

on South Shore Circle. This will give us 3 miles of completed road in the back of the lake by the end of 

the season.  

On November 1st, when the dam is opened, we will then begin work on the main road entrance from the 

guard shack to the lodge. This section will be rebuilt to the point just before the finishing stage. The 

finishing stage will be the last part of the project to be completed to protect this section while the heavy 

equipment is traveling over it. There will be some delays during this period of time. We intentionally 

planned this work in November, when traffic is reduced. There will be one lane open however some 

waiting may not be avoidable. We will continue to communicate as that time gets closer.  



 


